
  
 

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE 

Dealt with on May 19, 2020 – Governance and Priorities 
Special City Council – May 22, 2020 
File No. CK. 6120-3 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Reinstate Pay Parking and Parking Enforcement 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the reinstatement of provision for pay parking and restrictions on length of time 

period on the street be effective May 25, 2020;  
2. That Administration be directed to re-instate the Residential Parking Permit program 

effective May 25, 2020;  
3. That expired 2020 RPP permits continue to be honoured until such time that a 

process has been resolved for renewals, in compliance with physical distancing 
provisions of the provincial emergency order; and  

4. That the disabled parking program provisions as outlined in the report of the General 
Manager, Community Services Department dated May 19, 2020, be approved. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 19, 2020, 
received a report from the Administration regarding the reinstatement of pay parking 
and parking enforcement. 
 
It was resolved that a Special Meeting of City Council prior to May 25 be held in order to 
consider the above recommendations. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated May 19, 2020 


